
HAVE YOUR SAY ON OUR LONG 
TERM PLAN
We're seeking feedback on proposals for our Long 
Term Plan 2024-2034. This plan guides what we 
want to achieve over the next 10 years, and how 
we’ll pay for it.  

Key proposals focus on the natural environment, 
community resilience, and regional leadership. 
Before we make any of these important decisions, 
we need to hear your thoughts.

During the feedback period, we'll hold a series of 
‘Have Your Say’ events around the region. This is 
your chance to give feedback directly to elected 
members. See our website below for details on 
these events. 

We're also seeking feedback on whether 
we should stop our funding contributions to 
emergency services and sporting facilities, our 
draft User fees and charges and significant 
policies.

To find out more – and to have your say – visit our 
website or contact us on 0800 002 004. 

www.nrc.govt.nz/futureplan

Feedback closes Friday, 19 April 2024

www.nrc.govt.nz


